
Board Implements New Examinations 
  
Effective February 6, 2023, new examinations will be administered for Water Treatment, Water 
Distribution and Biological Wastewater Treatment.  
  
How will this impact you? 
The computer-based testing format will not change; however, the Board adopted the most 
current 2019 Standardized Exams given by the Association of Boards of Certification Testing, 
which goes by the name WPI. 
  
Study Materials 
For all updated exams, WPI has revamped its Need-to-Know Criteria and Formula/Conversion 
Tables to better assist with examination preparations. The new Need-to-Know Criteria will be 
weighted, reflecting the various license levels. Materials are now available on Water 
Professional International – The Association of Boards for Certification website: 
  

Biological Wastewater Treatment* 
Water Distribution* 
Water Treatment* 

*Class I is equivalent to Level D and Class IV is equivalent to Level A  
   
For further information or questions, visit gowpi.org or contact the Board at 
contact.environmental@llr.sc.gov or 803.896.4430. 
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